
This is ridiculous legislation that is only being done because the Democratic Party didn’t succeed in the 
last presidential election (funny being that when Barack Obama won twice there was no problem).  The 
current process works just fine.  If anything the State of Oregon needs its own electoral college!  As a 
independent conservative I haven’t been represented in years because of corridor (Portland Salem 
Eugene) being mainly Democratic!  This will only further divide the state and nation!  As veteran I Took 
an oath to support and defend the Constitution of the United States against all enemies foreign and 
domestic!  Lawmakers need to remember the oath they took also!   
 
Legislators need to VOTE:NO on SB 870  
 
Bruce Allen  
Hammond Oregon  
 


